
 
 

As with the on-going Covid-19 situation, the GQHA and the HQHA associations, along with the GIHP, have made the 
decision to cancel the upcoming 11-shows known as the Georgia On My Mind shows. We were hopeful that it might 

happen, but the safety of our friends, exhibitors and horses come first. Any stall or RV funds that have been deposited 
will be refunded within 3 weeks if not sooner.  Any checks received and not deposited will be destroyed.  

Your monies will be refunded.   
 

Anyone with hotel reservations should call their hotels. We have not yet found a hotel that is not understanding with 
the situation. Even up until we post this notification, people are asking if the show will happen and are still reserving 

stalls. Everyone’s safety is of the most concern. We know that you want to show; we want to put on a show. But we also 
want everyone to be safe so that we can see you at a show in the near future. We are finishing the Stars N Stripes &  

Big A Showbill and hope that you will join us at the beautiful Georgia International Horse Park in June & July.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


